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April 30, 2024

CONDUCT OF MICROSOFT ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE BOOTCAMP: WORKSHOP ON
M365 Al TOOLS AND LEARNING ACCELERATORS FOR DEPED LEARNERS

Attached is the Advisory of Atty. Suzette T. Gannaban-Medina, Officer-
in-Charge, Director IV, Bureau of Learner Support Services - Youth Formation
Division (BLSS-YFD) regarding the postponement of the Conduct of
Microsoft Artificial Intelligence Bootcamp: Workshop on M365 Al Tools
and Learning Accelerators for DepEd Learners to April 30-May 18, 2024

instead of April 23-May 11, 2024.

Please be guided accordingly.

For information, contact:
BLSS-YFD
Email : blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph
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Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph
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Office of the Director

ADVISORY

This is in relation to the released Office of the Undersecretary for Operations (OUOPS)
Memorandum titled, “Request for Participants for the Conduct of Microsoft
Artificial Intelligence Bootcamp: Workshop on M365 Al Tools and Learning
Accelerators for DepEd Learners”, dated April 5, 2024.

The Bureau of Learner Support Services — Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD),
hereby informs all concerned that the conduct of the said activity originally planned
for April 23, to May 11, 2024, will be rescheduled to April 30, to May 18, 2024,
due to unforeseen administrative concerns.

For questions and concerns, please contact the BLSS-YFD, through email at
blss.vid@deped.gov.ph.

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you.

Atty. S T. GANNABAN-MEDINA
Offigersin-Charge, Director IV
Bureau of Learner Support Services and
Learner Rights and Protection Office

N')ED e Room 305, 3F Mabini Bldg., DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
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